
 

 

 

 

 

 

15 June 2018 

      

Dear Parents/Carers 

In the summer term, year 3 have been fortunate to receive expert singing lessons on 

Wednesday mornings from Mr Roberts (Director of Music at Newcastle Cathedral).  

Mr Roberts is looking for the next generation of Newcastle Cathedral Choristers (7 years 

of age and above). 

Mr Roberts has kindly agreed to put on a performance for the parents to show what the 

children have been learning. The concert will take place on Wednesday 11th July at 2:50pm 

for year 3 parents and carers.  

Please complete and return the slip by Friday 29th June so we know how many chairs to 

arrange in the hall. We look forward to seeing you then.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Nisbet and Miss Kiddy 

 

 

Chorister Assembly 

Please reserve me ………………………seats for the Chorister Assembly on Wednesday 11th July 

at Archibald First School.  

 

Name of Child:………………………………………………………..Class……………………………………… 

 


